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Please leave things as they are.  Vote by mail in Oregon is signature verified, and 

allows more citizens to vote.  If required to vote in person, many elderly and disabled 

citizens would be unable to vote.  Also, voting would be very difficult for many citizens 

who don’t have their own transportation, or are low income.  Vote by mail doesn’t 

require citizens to take time off work.  

 

Vote by mail allows all eligible citizens, the ability to exercise their right to vote, at a 

time and place that is convenient to them.  Eliminating Vote by mail limits the 

constitutional rights of many eligible voters.  Please don’t eliminate Vote by mail! 

 

Monica Jackson Aho  

Forest Grove, Oregon  


